
Light It Up Blue!

Greetings Jaindl Familiesl

The month of April is Autism Awareness month. As April approaches, we are planning to show
our support for students on the Autism spectrum. Please join us by wearing the color blue,

which is associated with a calm feeling and acceptance in an otherwise loud and busy world for
people on the spectrum, Hope to see a sea of blue on Tuesday, April 6th, 2021.
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